
 

23rd of November 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

      Come and See My Writing 

We would like to invite all parents into school to see their child’s writing.  
This will enable all parents to see how their child is taught how to im-
prove their writing and will be an opportunity for children to show their 
parents how proud they are of their progress.  Parents will be able to see 
the development of their child’s handwriting and how the new handwrit-
ing scheme has supported your child.   
This will take place on Wednesday the 28th of November from 2.45pm 
until the end of the school day. 

 
Pantomime 

The whole school enjoyed the walk to and from Oldham’s Coliseum 
this morning for our annual trip to the pantomime ‘Cinderella.’  It was 
an amazing experience for all children staff and governors to enjoy 
such a brilliant performance.  It was super to see everybody joining 
in and laughing at the funny characters. 

 

Headteacher’s meeting with parents 

On Monday the 26th of November at 10am. I would personally like to invite 
all parents to meet with myself and Yasmin our Pastoral Lead to discuss 
positive aspects of the school’s journey since I became Acting Headteacher 
last September.  I will also speak about our priorities in school and suc-
cesses so far.  All parents are welcome to join this informal chat and I wel-
come any suggestions for improvement.   

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 1, 2, 4, 5, 6, 9, 10, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% at-
tendance last week. 
A super well done to Classes 5 and 10 for achieving 100%. 

DATES FOF NEXT WEEK 
   
* Monday 26th November - Whole School Celebration Assembly  
 (9am in the hall - Parents Welcome) 
 Headteacher’s Meeting with Parents - 10am 
* Wednesday 28th November - Come and See my writing - Parents invited into school to see 
 your child’s writing  
* Friday 29th November - Class 1 Teacher Assembly (9am in the hall - Parents Welcome) 




